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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us this 

weekend. If you are visiting with us today, we want to invite you to complete 
a “Connection Card” to let us know a little bit about what brought you here. 
You can find these cards in the back of the pews in the auditorium or ask for 
one from one of our greeters. Again, we are so glad that you are here! 

 Next Sunday evening, November 4th, we 
will once again have special guests visiting with 
us. A few years ago, Sean and Jinny Richards 
came here with their two boys and shared 
about their plans to move to Papua New 
Guinea. Now, they are returning with their 
three boys to tell us all about the work that 
God is allowing them to be a part of among 
the Manam people group on the volcanic island 
of Manam Motu, along the northeastern shore 
of mainland Papua New Guinea. 

Because of the short amount of time that the Richards Family will have in 
the US, we will be inviting our sister churches from the BMA of the Ozarks to 
join us for this night of worship and celebration of God’s work around the 
world! Please make plans now to attend! 
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btaylor4Jesus@gmail.com 

John O’Connor 
Pastor of Student Ministries 
john@templerogers.org 

Ron Fields 
Pastor of Senior Adults & Care Ministries 
ron.fields@cox.net 

Church Office 
info@templerogers.org / 479.636.1064 



October 28, 2018 

Announcements 

  

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:00  
 

WELCOME & PRAYER 
“Praise to the Lord, the Almighty” 

“God of Wonders”  
SCRIPTURE READING  

“Indescribable” 
“Almighty”  

PRAYER  

MESSAGE Wade Allen 
“Almighty”  

OFFERTORY  

PASTOR APPRECIATION/RECOGNITION  

 
FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY 5:00 PM 

BIBLE WALK COMMUNITY OUTREACH 5:00 PM 

. 
  

VETERANS DAY RECOGNITION—WE NEED YOUR HELP 
 In an effort to recognize the current and former Armed Services personnel in 

our church, we would like to ask all of our veterans to bring a picture (framed 
if possible) of themselves in uniform that we will borrow for a display. 

 Please bring these to the church office by November 7th. Thank you! 
 
WORSHIP ATTENDANCE SIGN IN FORMS 
 Michelle Bremer has taken over office duties while Mrs. Elaine recovers, and 

she needs a little help. If you would sign in to let her know you were here this 
morning, she would surely appreciate it. Also please be sure to include up-
dated information if you’ve moved or your phone number has changed. 
 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE 
 Awana—T & T Boys & Girls Leaders, Puggles (2 year olds) Director  

 K-3rd Children’s Church Volunteers  
 Landscaping Assistants 
 
TODAY IS PASTOR APPRECIATION SUNDAY! 
 
DON’T FORGET TO VOTE TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH! 
 
 



Today’s Volunteers 

Upcoming Events 
October 28  Community Bible Walk - 5:00 to 7:00 PM 

October 31  Awana Dismissed 

November 1  Ladies Thursday Bible Study - 9:00 AM 
Christian Seniors 

November 1-2  BMA of Arkansas - Central Baptist College - Conway, AR 

November 5  Ladies Monday Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

November 10  Awana Grand Prix 

November 15  Ladies Thursday Bible Study - 9:00 AM 

November 18    Thanksgiving Celebration - 6:00 PM 

November 19  Ladies Monday Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

November 21  Wednesday Activities Dismissed  
November 22  Thanksgiving  
November 29  Ladies Thursday Bible Study - 9:00 AM 

Next Week’s Volunteers 

Greeters Lonnie & June Townzen 

Children’s Church Jean Duncan 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Peggy Brown & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Nathan & Anna Betts  

  6:00 PM  Miriam Ketron & Volunteer  

Greeters James & Jerrese Fancher 

Children’s Church Joy Estes 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joanna Allen & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Josh & Audrey King  

  6:00 PM  Patricia Poertner & Volunteer  

Deacon of the Month — Lonnie Townzen  

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

October 21 Report  

General Fund $3513.00 

PNG Missions $50.00 

Walk for World $100.00 

Chair Fund $400.00 

Benevolence $300.00 

Youth Fund $25.00 

Attendance  

Bible Study 45 

AM Worship 72 

Wednesday 92 


